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X84 and X85 during Masters Golf Event at
Heddon

X84 and X85 during Masters Golf Event at Heddon

From Wednesday 27 September until Sunday 1 October the B6528 Hexham
Road will be affected by this event.

During this time temporary stops will be allocated near the Shell service
station as normal stops will be suspended.

Special buses for the British Masters at Close House


http://newsroom.gonortheast.co.uk/news/special-buses-for-the-british-masters-at-close-house-256819
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